
March 23, 2020 

To whom it may concern
 
RE:  COVID 19 ( Coronavirus ) 

Dear  Sir/Madam

Dear Clients and Suppliers,  
In light of the international spread of Covid-19, BENA would like to 
inform you that it is closely monitoring the situation and prioritizing 
the protection of its employees, operations and supply chain.  
Based on the information received from our government, we 
understand that the risk of disruption to our operations remains low. 
We fully understand that this situation changes daily.
We will update our status as required.
Since Covid-19 became present in the population, our supply chain 
has taken the necessary measures to secure our operations and 
ensure the continuity of services. Our companies have also taken 
initiatives to inform employees about necessary personal protective 
measures.  

We wish to thank you for your support. 
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